THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

MEMORANDUM

то	Mr. H.M. Craven, Asst. Treasurer	FROM Mr. J.F. McLean, Director of Personnel,	
	Finance Department	Labour Relations & Ancillary Services	
		May_17,19_74.	

Re: Medical Services Association
Extended Health Benefits Plan

We are pleased to advise you that the Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1, has advised us that they are prepared to accept the above-mentioned Plan, effective July 1, 1974, which was recently granted to the Faculty and other unions' members.

I understand that you inadvertently sent notices out to all persons concerned on the 1st of May. It should not be necessary to take any further action.

J.F. McLean

JFM:fv

cc: Ms. Jean Rands

A.U.C.E. Local No. 1

Box 11 Student Union Building

Campus.